
Class Blogs 

We are aware that the class blogs have been displaying external adverts recently.  This is because we 

have been using a free blog service for school.  We are in the process of updating all our blogs so that 

they will be free of adverts - in the meantime, please try to ignore them and be aware that they are     

certainly not endorsed by school.  

Speedway Cycling 
This Wednesday some of the children from Y5/6 went to try out speedway cycling. There were timed 
events, races and a couple of falls in this fun sport involving racing breakless bikes around an oval circuit.  

Y5 Science Ambassadors 
During the last week of the spring half term the Y5 Science   
Ambassadors took part in a city wide conference at  Sheffield 
Hallam University.  
 
The ambassadors reported back on their roles of promoting  
Science in their schools and looked towards  doing even more in 
the future.  

Prayer of the Week 
 
Dear Jesus 
 
We pray for all the people who are poor and think of them and how Pope 
Francis and Jesus says  
'Blessed are the poor'.  
We send them our prayers and our love.  
 
Amen 

Nina   Y1 



St Wilfrid’S Primary School 

 

Saturday 7 T H  July 2018 ,  7 . 30  pm 

Are you a past pupil? 

Come and join old friends and other alumni 

Live music and a bar 

Tickets are £10 each – numbers are limited so don’t miss out! 

Tickets are available from the school office 

 (cash or cheques made payable to “St Vincent’s Furniture Store”)   

All profits will go to St Vincent’s Furniture Store +Mary’s Meals charities 

Y2 Science: Materials 

As part of their Science topic on Materials, Y2 did an experiment to compare properties of materials by 

recording how well each material protected a cuddly toy from getting wet.  

After Mr MacInnes told them a story about Bruce the dog who booked a holiday to Scotland but didn’t 

take the right sort of clothing with him (i.e. waterproof!) Y2 had to find out what they thought would 

best protect Bruce and his companions from the wet weather.  

Y2 decided that it was fair to keep the amount of water they used the same but to change the type of 

material they were testing. They tested foil, waterproof textile, cotton fabric, kitchen paper and pieces of 

carrier bag. The foil, carrier bag and waterproof textile were all really good at  keeping out the rain, but 

which do you think might make the best raincoat for Bruce and the gang? 



Hot Chocolate Friday 
9 children who've gone 'over and above' 
with their behaviour this week enjoying 
some hot chocolate with Mrs Evans.   
 
Well done all of you! 

Good Work Certificates 

Well done to the following pupils for receiving Good 

Work Certificates in our assembly this morning:- 

Amelia [R], Paddy [R/Y1], Bethany [Y1], Millie [Y5],   

William [Y2/3], Daiyan [Y4], Sam [Y3/4], Edward [Y5/6], 

Ettie [Y2] 




